From: Kimberley Smith Quirk <kim.quirk@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 7:07 PM

To: PUC - Executive.Director; PUC:

Cc: Kreis, Donald

Subject: Comment for PUC Docket DE 16-241 and DE 16-693

Dear Director Howland,

I am writing to state that I agree with the letter of the consumer advocate and | urge the PUC to reject Eversource's
request to keep Northern Pass and the Access Northeast Pipeline dockets open.

Thank you,
Kimberley Quirk
78 Main St
Enfield, NH 03748



